
Minutes of the 
San Gorgonio Pass Subbasin Stakeholder Advisory Committee Meeting 

June 12, 2019 
 

The first meeting of the San Gorgonio Pass Stakeholder Advisory Committee Meeting was called to order 
by Jeff Davis, General Manager of the San Gorgonio Pass Water Agency, at 3:30 pm on June 12, 2019, in 
the San Gorgonio Pass Water Agency Boardroom. 

Members of the Stakeholder Advisory Committee present included John Covington, Morongo Band of 
Mission Indians, and Larry Ellis, Banning Bench Community of Interest.   

There were no members of the public present who wished to provide public comment to the Advisory 
Committee. 

Jeff Davis presented a Power Point summarizing the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act and its 
impact on groundwater basins in California, and then answered questions from the Committee. 

Mr. Davis then presented a Power Point providing an overview of the San Gorgonio Pass Subbasin, 
including potential management strategies for the subbasin. 

Mr. Davis then presented a Power Point reviewing the governance structure of the subbasin and the 
process that the three GSA’s underwent in order to select a consultant to develop the Groundwater 
Sustainability Plan.  He noted that the selected consultant, Provost & Pritchard, has worked on a number 
of GSP’s in High Priority basins in the San Joaquin Valley.   

The Committee discussed the consultant and asked questions about its knowledge of the subbasin.  Mr. 
Davis noted that the GSP Working Group is insisting that Provost & Pritchard meet with key stakeholders 
and individual members of the three GSA’s early in the process, and indicated that he would take the 
consultants on a tour of the subbasin.  He estimated that the kickoff meeting would be held in July or 
August.   

After further discussion, the meeting adjourned at 4:40 pm. 

 


